
Dave Barthelmy 

From: Dan Weinrich [danweinrich@charter.net]

Sent: Tuesday, June 19, 2007 10:06 AM

To: Weinrich, Dan

Subject: website updates at Dan Weinrich Minerals

06/19/2007

*  Do not forget that the auction closes tonight.  There are a lot of great specimens available this week, these going for "bargain" 
prices .... 

  

*  We have updated twice in the last three days.  Will be updating again before the end of the week.  We have a lot of great material in 
all price ranges to add to the site. 

  

Dan & Diana Weinrich 

http://www.danweinrich.com 

  

If you wish to be removed from this mailing list please let us know. 


